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November 1, 2023 
 
Dear: Friend of Alpha, 
 
 The Omicron Rho Lambda Educational Foundation, Inc.  of Alpha Phi Alpha Fraternity, Inc., a 
501(c)3 non-profit foundation, is pleased to announce the hosting of its 35th Annual Dr. Martin Luther 
King, Jr. Scholarship Breakfast on January 15th, 2024 at 8:30 a.m.  This event will be held in person.  
The speaker for this occasion will be Congressman Bennie G. Thompson, US Representative, 
Mississippi’s 2nd Congressional District.  
 
 The Omicron Rho Lambda Educational Foundation awards more than 10 scholarships to 
students in our community each year.  I am asking for you to consider helping our foundation reach 
this goal by making a contribution.  Contribution levels are: 

 

Gold 
Contributor 

• Color Full Page Ad in Event Souvenir Book 
• Your Company Name as an Event Sponsor in media 

release 
• Poster Placement at the Event 
• Six (6) VIP Accesses to the Event 

$1500 

Silver 
Contributor 

• Color Full Page Ad in Event Souvenir Book 
• Poster Placement at the Event 
• Four (4) VIP Accesses to the Event 

$1000 

Bronze 
Contributor 

• Color Full Page in Event Souvenir Book 
• Four (4) Accesses to the Event  

$750 

 
 Again, thank you for your contribution consideration.  Please make your check payable to: 
Omicron Rho Lambda Educational Foundation, Inc.  We look forward to your support.  Additionally, in 
lieu of purchasing tickets, on-line donations via Givelify (OPL Alpha Phi Alpha), PayPal 
(paypal.me/OPLAlphaPhiAlpha), and CashApp ($OPLAlphaPhiAlpha) to the foundation will be 
accepted.  For further information, please contact me at 601-638-9047. 
       
 Sincerely, 
 

Ben Brown, Jr. 
 

Ben Brown, Jr. 
Chairman 
Omicron Rho Lambda Educational Foundation, Inc. 


